Froebel House School www.froebelhouse.co.uk
5 Marlborough Avenue, Hull, HUS 3JP Email: froebel@froebel.karoo.co.uk

Headteacher: Andrew Roberts MEd, BA(HONS), PGCE

3™ September 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please find below details of the revised drop off and pick up times as well as PE and
Swimming designated days.

| have listed the children’s arrival and departure times below for easy reference to en-
sure accurate planning for pick-ups and drop offs.

Pick Up and Drop Off Times:

TIMINGS Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6
Arrival Time
(Not Before) 8.15 8.15 8.30 8.30 8.45 8.45 8.45
Departure Time
(Not After) 2.45 2.45 3.00 3.00 3.15 3.15 3.15

PE Class Timings:

PE classes will start the first week back. Please ensure children have all items of

clothing clearly marked and their PE bags clearly marked on the outside of the bag
for easy identification.

Reception | Year 1 Year2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
Monday Monday | Wednesday | Wednesday | Tuesday | Tuesday | Friday
Afternoon

Swimming Class Timings:

Swimming classes will start the second week so please ensure children have their
swimsuits and swimming attire clearly marked.

Reception | Year1 | Year2 Year3 | Year4d Year 5 Year 6
Wednesday | Friday | Tuesday | Monday | Thursday | Thursday | Thursday
1/3 1/3 1/3

rotation rotation rotation




Expectations of parents when picking up and dropping off:

e Parents will arrive at the assigned staggered start time and dismissal time — it's
so important to respect these times to ensure social distancing and the sched-
ule we have in place. The functionality of the timetable is dependent upon the
staggered timings throughout the day. When timings are not adhered to, the
designated starting time compromises the safeguarding procedures we have
in place and by default increases the opportunity of contamination.

e Siblings are able to be dropped off at the same time but not picked up at the
same time unless the older children have completed their required tasks in a
timely manner allowing them to leave at the same time. This worked well last
term.

After School:

After School is back for Years 1 and above. Once the reception children have settled,
it will be available to them as well. Reception places for after school will be revised
after the first month. After school will operate the same times as normal, ending at 5.45
pm.

Kind regards,

Mr. A. W. Roberts
Headteacher



